

Memo

To: Health First Network Providers

From: Jackie Murph, Director, Network Development/Provider Relations/Credentialing

Date: 06/22/15

Re: Healthspring Termination Notice

IMPORTANT IMFORMATION:

HealthSpring has notified Health First Network, Inc. that they are terminating their agreement with us effective midnight 12/31/2015.

HealthSpring will be contacting your office to contract directly with them. If you have any questions regarding the termination, please contact Jackie Murph, HFNI Director, Network Development/ Provider Relations/Credentialing at (850) 438-4487.

